
In 2016 we decided to build on our property at Dululu, this was to be our ‘forever home’.  So it was 

essential we got it right.  Thankfully we came across Preston Construction and in conversations with 

others, Mike and his team came highly recommended.  

 

From the very first meeting though to the completion of our home we found Mike easy to 

communicate with and he gave us confidence in his workmanship and input towards our plans and 

ideas along the way.  He was flexible with any changes throughout the project and we never felt like 

anything was an issue. 

 

Mike was always accommodating to us dropping in to check on the progress and always made time 

to keep us informed of what stage everything was at.  Being that Mike is a small business owner 

rather than a franchise it made it so much easier to source any special features etc we wanted to 

add as we were not locked into a ‘kit’ style design.   

 

The building site was always kept clean and tidy, inside and out.  You can tell that Mike and his team 

take pride in their work and strive to keep the client happy.  

 

We are incredibly happy with our new home and can honestly say the building process was a simple 

and hassle free one.  We would recommend anyone looking to build a quality home to go with 

Preston Construction.   

 

 

Steve and Tania Raine 

“Idlewood” 

Dululu. 


